NTP: Notice of fired temporary storage
On 18 Sep 2017, Tien Phong Plastic Joint Stock Company announced the fired temporary storage as follows:
At about 18h50 on 18 Sep 2017, the temporary storage of Tien Phong Plastic Joint Stock Company at the factory in Duong Kinh District, Hai Phong fired, the fired area was about 500m2. When detecting the fire, the workers coordinated with the firefighters to stop the fire and evacuate assets in time, so the damage was minimized. According to the statistical record on 19 Sep 2017, 20 rolls were fired; estimated loss was about 300 million dongs 
The fire happened at the temporary storage, the business activities of the Company were in place
